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Llewellyn Davies was born on 17 July 1913 obtaining his MBBS from the University of Melbourne 

in 1937. 

 

From 1938-1941 Dr Davies was the Surgical Registrar at the Royal Brisbane Hospital then 

from1941 onwards was in the Army Service Forward Surgical Team, training under Sir Kenneth 

Starr at Concord Military Hospital.  Dr Davies was senior plastic surgeon from 1951-1973 at the 

Royal Brisbane Hospital and the Royal Children’s Hospital in Brisbane. 

 

Dr Davies was appointed Senior Plastic Surgeon Repatriation Department for the Australian Army 

and Air Force.  

 

Dr Davies passed away in 1998. 

 
 


